
 

 

4 August 2016 

 

 

Keston Ruxton 

Manager, IM Review 

Regulation Branch 

Commerce Commission 

 

Email: im.review@comcom.govt.nz 

 

 

Dear Keston 

 

Input Methodologies Review Draft Decision  

 

The Commission, on 22 June 2016, published its draft decisions arising out of the 

Input Methodologies review it has been progressing since February 2015. 

 

In response to these draft decisions, Air New Zealand has been working closely with 

BARNZ on a formal submission. That submission from BARNZ has now been lodged 

with the Commission.  Air New Zealand is comfortable that the BARNZ submission 

appropriately reflects our views and highlights the major areas for consideration by 

the Commission.  

 

We look forward to further participating in the submission and cross-submission 

phase of the Input Methodologies Review. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Sean Ford 

Manager Aeronautical Suppliers 

 

 


